
 

 

 

1 December 2022 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 
In yesterday’s assembly Year 7s were told about an exciting event that is taking place 
next Friday 9 December: The Christmas Scavenger Hunt! 
  
This is an event that some of our Peer-Mentors are putting on for Year 7s in order to raise money 
for The Children’s Trust. It will take place immediately after school next Friday, with students 
meeting in the Observatory. They will then be put into teams and set tasks that require them to 
work together around the school, completing the various activities that the Year 9 students have 
devised. The event will finish at 16:15 and students can either be collected or make their own 
way home. 
  
If your young person would like to take part in this event, tickets cost £2 and will be sold during 
break and lunch times in the Observatory up until next Thursday 8 December. Students will also 
need to sign up at this time so that we know who to expect. 
  
Do let us know if you have any further questions and we look forward to getting into the 
Christmas-Spirit with Year 7 next week! 
  
Kind regards 

 
Mrs C Williams 
Head of Year 7 

 


